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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Shelly Tucker <Shelly@expertenviroservices.onmicrosoft.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 9:46 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Watson, Debbie
Subject: [EXT] WPX - East Pecos 22 Federal 9H - sampling notification

Mr. Bratcher, 

 

Please let this serve the 48 hour sampling notification for the East Pecos 22 Federal 9H.  API: 30-015-43349.  

 

We will be pulling confirmations samples from the aforementioned spill remediation on July 4th, 2019 after 

1000 hours. 

 

We will also be performing a liner integrity inspection on said date and time.  

 

Please contact me at (575) 988-0698 or Debra Watson with WPX Energy at (505) 386-9693 with any questions 

or concerns.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Shelly J Tucker 

President 

Expert Environmental Services 

 

575.988.0698 

 

sent via iPhone 


